
 

 

  
  

 
 

 
Marvellous Science Day 

 
Year 2, 
 
You are invited to a Marvellous Science Day on Tuesday 24th November, more will be revealed on the day! 
 

Please arrive at school wearing either: 
 

- Scientist costume – be as creative as you want! 

- Old clothes that you don’t mind getting mucky 

            -      Or bring an old shirt to cover up your clothes 

 
All the best, 
 
Your Year 2 Teachers and George 

 


